
Fertility Centers of Illinois
Introduces the River North Center for Reproductive Health

Opening August 26, 2024!

• New on-site services

• Advanced on-site options for treating the underlying  
   causes of infertility

• New state-of-the-art IVF and embryology lab

• Male and female services now in one convenient location

• 4 operating/procedure rooms

The new facility enhances our ability to offer 
the latest advancements in fertility treatment 
to support you on your journey to parenthood.

Fertility Centers of Illinois is thrilled to 
announce the August 26th opening of the 
River North Center for Reproductive Health, 
our brand-new surgical center dedicated to 
helping you grow your family. 

361 W. Chestnut, Chicago, Illinois 60610

As we transition to the new River North Center for Reproductive Heath, please contact your  
care team with any questions. We are committed to continuing high-quality patient care.

Exciting Changes Ahead: We’re Here to Help Every Step of the Way

FCIonline.com  |  847.324.4483 


